
February  Newsletter 
- Chicago Heights

Director’s Desk
Marquita Jackson, Interim Site Director

My name is Marquita Jackson, I am a designated Interim Site Director for Chicago 
Heights IAFC Early Learning Center. My door is open and you are always welcome to 
stop by.

We are excited to announce our museum of famous inventors! The children at Chica-
go Heights are reinventing anything from machines to telephones. Their crafts will be 
displayed in front of their classrooms from February 4 - 28.  On February 28, at 10:15-
11:15 am the children will demonstrate and discuss how, who, what and when their 
inventions were made. Please come out for Family Fun Day and visit the exhibits. There 
will be food and light refreshments.  

Please remember that this is cold and flu season. Please dress your child with the ap-
propriate clothing to keep them warm during this winter season. Remember to provide 
an extra change of clothing in in your child’s cubby (sweater, jacket, hat etc.).When 
the weather permits the children will continue to go outside for gross motor activities. In 
addition, please remember to contact your Family Engagement Specialist to update 
your child’s physical/dental records. If you have any questions please feel free to stop 
by or call (708.365.1523).

Parents, you are always welcome to volunteer in the classroom. We have so many 
wonderful things going on so stop by take a look and give a helping hand.

UPCOMING EVENTS - MARK YOUR CALENDARS!

Wednesday| 2/13/19 | Parent Committee Meeting (9 a.m.)
Wednesday | 2/13/19 | Oral Health Education Presentation for parents 
(9 a.m.)  
Friday | 3/4/19 | Parent-Teacher Conference (closed)
Monday | 2/25/19 | Professional Development Day (closed)
Thursday | 2/28/19 | Family Fun Day! (10:15- 11:15 a.m.)  


